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Updates

BACCHUS and ATOD would like to welcome faculty and staff interested in being a guest 
BINGO caller for their weekly Friday night BINGO game!  Drs. Segar and Driscoll have 

both recently called BINGO, and everyone had a blast! Email Ann Sesti if interested.

The MASS Office (a part of MCSLE) now has a newsletter! For your monthly edition
featuring multicultural, culturally-focused, and identity-based events at IUP, sign up

here! 

Searching for programming space on campus?  Look no
further!  Folger Hall has lots of available space that could
work as a venue for your next program.  Interested?  Call

the MCSLE Office at 724-357-2598.

Achievements and Recognition

Dr. Erick Lauber and Ann Sesti were
awarded the Department of Drugs and
Alcohol's (DDAP), "Opioid Prevention in

Higher Education, Grant Initiative Funding
Application(GIFA)."  The grant will focus on

using peer educators to administer
programming and developing a media

campaign to reduce opioid use and
encourage treatment.

IUP was well-represented at the University of 
Pittsburgh at Greensburg Leadership 

Conference on Saturday, November 2.  IUP 
delegates included Brad O'Hara, Abigail Ward, 

Breanna McGhee, Emine Boz, and Anthony 
Bostaph.  Additionally, two SAHE students 
presented sessions to the group: Annika 

Philippe-Auguste and Victoria Campbell.  We 
are super proud of our IUP students!

This week is National Nurse Practitioner Week,
so Health Service would like to recognize their

amazing staff, especially their nurse
practitioners.  Thank you to our exceptional
health care providers!  If you see Stephanie
Arotin, Robin Leap, Jeanne Shoulders, or Liz

Houser around campus, give them a "thank you!"

Special Announcements
and Personal Updates

Are you following our division on Instagram?  No?  
Well, you should!  We share our story of the great 

events going on at IUP, not to mention some great
pictures from around campus.  Give us a follow!

Upcoming Events

Resident Assistant Recruitment Begins
Do you know of a student who would make a great 

RA?  OHRLD will be holding interest sessions 
throughout the end of the semester for students 
interested in applying.  This is a great leadership 
opportunity with amazing benefits!  The first info 
session will be on Tuesday, November 12 at 7:00

p.m. in Wallwork, G-98.

Vaping
Alcohol, Tobacco, and Other Drugs

(ATOD) will host a program on vaping on
Tuesday, November 12 at 5:00 p.m. in

Suites on Maple East, G60.  The program
will be open to all students and staff. 

One of the presenters will be Jeff Boyer
from Adagio Health, an IUP Alumnus.   

$20 Tuesday at Co-op Store
Stock up on IUP gear for the holidays

during this great sale on select
fleece hoodies, crew sweatshirts, and

sweatpants!  Stop by the Co-op Store on
Tuesday, November 12 to take advantage

of an amazing sale!

"It's On Us" Table
Visit the HUB lobby on Tuesday, November 12, to learn more about the "It's On Us"

campaign.  The Haven Project will provide information about awareness to help put an
end to sexual assault on college campuses.  Visit their table from 11 a.m. until 1 p.m.

"It's On Us" Presentation
The Haven Project, Phi Sigma Kappa, and IUP’s Interfraternity Council are sponsoring

an "It’s On Us" presentation for the IUP community.  It will be held on Thursday,
November 14, from 7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. in the HUB’s Susquehanna Room.

Learn more about the national campaign that encourages all of us to be better
bystanders and teaches us about power-based violence and sexual violence

prevention. It is on all of us to create an environment in which assault is unacceptable
and where survivors are supported.

Native American Heritage Month Lunch and Learn 
MCSLE and the Native American Awareness Council is

proud to present a Lunch and Learn on Wednesday,
November 13, from noon until 1:30 p.m. in the Elkin Hall

Great Room.  This event, "Sustaining Balance in the Fast-
Changing World of Nádleehí," will feature presenter

Carrie House, a two-spirit Navajo (Diné).  House is a
writer, filmmaker, teacher, and presenter on social justice

issues.  House is also a co-founder of the Gallup Film
Foundation.

The Lunch and Learn series is open to anyone on campus,
and it provides food for the body and nourishment for

the mind, all for free!  Topics vary, but are multicultural in
nature.  Join us!

Building Bridges
All are invited to MCSLE's next "Building Bridges" discussion, which will take place in
Elkin Hall's Great Room on Monday, November 18, at 6:30 p.m.  Our goal is to come

together to address hate and strengthen our campus community.
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